
The McKenzies are requesting help for Evelyn who has had a stem cell transplant 
and will be coming home from the hospital the third week of September. 
 
Volunteers are needed for weekdays to come to the house; prepare 1 or 2 meals; 
take her to appointments at Hillman Cancer Center several times a week; and 
track medications. 
 
All Covid procedures are in place. 
 
If you have questions and/or are interested in helping out half-days, please call 
Diane McKenzie, at 412-793-9379.  
 


